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Corporate Services Dept.

ing You to

Mr. Phil Hogan T.D.,

Minister for Environment, Community &
Local Government,

Custom House,

Dublin 1.

16™ September, 2011

Please quote our Ref. No. on all correspondence: M14/0911

Re: Motion Passed at Meeting of South Dublin County Council

Dear Minister Hogan,

The following Motion was Passed at the County Council meeting held on 12®
September 2011:

“That this Council, noting the population increase in South Dublin to some
265,174 residents as detailed in the Preliminary Results to Census 2011, and the
ratio of one Councillor to every 10,199 residents (one of the highest in the State),
calls on the Minister for Environment, Community and Local Government, in
the interests of democracy, community representation and fairness, not to reduce
the number of Councillors in the South Dublin area in his upcoming review of
local government arrangements.”

I should be grateful for your comments at your earliest convenience.

Yours sincerely,

v
//J s Mary Maguire,

| Meetings Administrator,
Corporate Services Department.
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